Ann Woltjen

I would like to state that I think that wolves should have priority over cattle grazing. Wolves belong
to all people. Cattle belong to private citizens who are in the business of making money. Federal
and state lands should not be used for cattle grazing. Wolves should be able to live unmolested on
federal and state lands. Furthermore, I do not believe wolves should ever be hunted for sport, no
matter what their vulnerable status is. Sports hunting is barbaric and should be banned. Hunting for
food is a different matter. Also wildlife agencies should not be solely in the business of supplying
hunters with animals to hunt such as elk and deer. Wildlife management should be about
maintaining healthy ecosystems allowing natural predator/prey relationships to find their balance.



